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This past year has seen growth and success in the Foundation allowing the board to support many
worthwhile endeavours. | would like to thank the members of both the Grant Award Sub-Committee as
well as the Fundraiser Sub-Committee for all the extra hours they put in to make this possible.

Our 50/50 draw throughout this past year has been a great success with approximately $ 4,805 being
raised. On behalf of the Foundation | would like to thank all the District’s employees for their support.

| would like to thank the numerous volunteers for their time and effort in making the 16th Annual Golf
Tournament a success. | am looking forward to the 17*" Annual Golf Tournament to be held Friday June
14*-2019.

On behalf of the Foundation Board | would like to welcome our newest Board member Mr. Walter Pratt.
We are looking forward to working with you.

In closing | would like to personally thank all my fellow board members for all their hard work and
dedication to the Foundation. Special thanks to Mr. Greg MacPherson, Secretary Treasurer and to Ms.
Ingrid Andres, Senior Administrative Assistant, as well as staff at the board office and our many
volunteers. With your support | am sure the Foundation will continue to be a success for many years to
come,
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